
 

 

 

 

Update: Mpumalanga PHSDSBC Chamber meeting 
 

The PHSDSBC Chamber meeting was held on 22 February 2022, and the following Agenda items were 

discussed: 

 

Feedback: Nurses translation  

Members were previously informed about a task team appointed by the Mpumalanga PHSDSBC 

Chamber to deal with translation of Nurses wherein PSA is part of that task team. The consolidated list of 

outstanding Nurses to be translated was presented by the employer to the task team and confirmed by 

labour. A follow-up meeting to discuss the effective date is scheduled for 25 February 2022. Members will 

be updated. 

 

Staff shortage 

The employer made a presentation on progress with appointments and staff turnover in the Department 

of Health. The PSA acknowledged the efforts by the employer; however, demanded that the employer is 

expected to speed up the process to curb the shortage of staff in all facilities. The employer noted and 

mentioned that it is also committed to advertise replacement posts on bi-weekly basis. 

 

Decentralised and management of Multi-Drug-Resistant TB services: Mpumalanga DOH  

A labour caucus to discuss that matter is schedule to take place on 11 March 2022. Labour 

representatives from TB hospitals will form part of the caucus meeting with a view to obtain their inputs.    

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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